
Good morning supervisors,  

 

First off, I support the memo written by MCA. 

 

My husband and I are part of the legacy farmers and one of the 275 applicants with a county 

permit. I have contacted the County several times to try and get started on Schedule G so that we 

can make progress toward our annual permit. No response from the County. From listening in on 

previous meetings it sounds like the cannabis department is way too small for how big the 

industry in our county is. Please, direct the County to hire more people in the cannabis 

department!  

 

Why talk about hemp now? We don't need to be talking about hemp now, that would really 

complicate things further and for what gain? Why talk about opening up phase 3 when the path 

forward for current license holders is so uncertain? We need to focus on getting our current 

license holders annual licenses. I don't know if this is on the agenda or not today but just for the 

record: I want to stick with our current ordinance that we spent so much time crafting together 

and try to fill out just the few items that need attention rather than switching to (a land use) 

whole different system. 

 

 

Thank you,  

Sandra Berman 

 


